
Legal Notice # 21511340

LEGAL NOTICE

NOTICE OF REQUEST FOR LETTERS OF INTENT AND PROPOSALS

TO PROVIDE YOUTH DEVELOPMENT SERVICES TO

THE NASSAU COUNTY DEPARTMENT OF HUMAN SERVICES,

OFFICE OF YOUTH SERVICES (RFP SS0715-1936)

1. PURPOSE

The purpose of the RFP is to provide Nassau County with proposals

and recommendations for Youth Development Services

for the areas of Woodmere, Hempstead, Manhasset/Great

Neck, Uniondale, Long Beach, Hicksville, Roslyn, Bellmore/

Merrick, Freeport, and surrounding communities.

2. PAYMENT AND TIME FRAME

The starting date for this project will be January 1, 2020. Reimbursement

will be based on submitted and approved cost

per unit budgets.

3. APPLICATION

This Request for Proposals does not obligate the Nassau County

Department of Human Services, Office of Youth Services

to fund any proposal or to pay for any costs incurred in the

preparation of any Proposal. Registered vendors can access

this RFP at https://eproc.nassaucountyny.gov/Login. Application

packages may also be obtained by emailing a request to

Dana.Boylan@hhsnassaucountyny.us. Any questions regarding

this RFP must be in writing and should be addressed to:

Dana R. Boylan, Esq.

Executive Director,

Nassau County Office of Youth Services,



Department of Human Services

60 Charles Lindbergh Blvd.

Uniondale, NY 11553

Dana.Boylan@hhsnassaucountyny.us

(516) 227-7115

4. SUBMISSION DEADLINE

An original and six (6) typewritten copies of the signed application

should be mailed to the Department of Human Services,

Office of Youth Services 60 Charles Lindbergh Blvd.

Uniondale NY, 11553 and must be received no later than

Midnight on Monday, August 15, 2019 .




